
Dear Students, 

 

We hereby inform you that at its sitting of 27 April 2021, the Hungarian Parliament adopted 

the Government Bill about the new owner of Eszterházy Károly University. As set out in this 

decision, the Archdiocese of Eger will be the new owner of the institution and its official name 

will be Eszterházy Károly Catholic University from 1st August 2021. At the same time, the 

Sárospatak Comenius Campus will no longer be included in the University campuses. In the 

coming years, the University faces a renewal in which the norms of the Roman Catholic Church 

appear in the symbolic and practical operation of the institution. 

One of the most important principles of the change of owner is that the University and the 

Archdiocese of Eger believe in freedom of conscience, religion and opinion. The change will 

not affect academic research, artistic and academic freedom and more importantly, non-Roman 

Catholic Christian and non-Christian university citizens remain full members of the Catholic 

University. 

After this change, our students can continue their studies in the same form at Eszterházy Károly 

Catholic University. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

On behalf of the University Management 


